
On 11 Dec 2013, at 20:30,  

 

 Dear Atsuko, 

   

 I hope you are well. 

   

I was actually approached by one of our lecturers who was teaching the students on the 

English Language, Society and Context module. She was highly complimentary about 

them and felt that 3 or 4 of the students could well be of a level that would enable them 

to study on our Master’s degree programme in Intercultural Communication for 

Business and the Professions, should they be interested in applying. I think this says a 

lot for the progress they’ve made and it’s certainly pleasing for all concerned. The 

students who were mentioned in particular were YT, YO, MN and IY (as particularly 

eligible), followed by KI, HC, YT and RI. 

    

 With all good wishes, 

   

 

 


